
TRANSMITTAL MEMO 

TO: 
Council President Bernard "Jae 

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director 

DATE: March 14, 2019 PARKING 
OF BALTIMORE CITY 

AUTHORITY 
RE: Council Bill 19-0340 

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 19-0340, introduced by Councilwoman Sneed. 

The purpose of this bill is adding the 800 block of North Chester Street, both sides, to the 
Parking Management Plan for Residential Permit Parking (RPP) Area 18; and correcting, 
conforming, and clarifying related provisions. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (P ABC) encouraged Councilwoman Sneed to 
reach out to area residents and community associations regarding the proposed change to 
RPP Area 18. PABC has received notice of support from the community. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City supports the passage of City Council Bill 19-
0340. 
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